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Teachers Encouraged to Enter Students’ Work in the South Dakota State Fair 
  
Huron, SD – The South Dakota State Fair and the Department of Agriculture and 
Natural Resources encourage teachers to submit student education entries for display 
in the Arts & Education Building for the 2024 South Dakota State Fair. In 2023, more 
than 100 teachers submitted 5,800 entries. Project areas include various mediums of 
art, literature, computer graphics, and more. 
 
Entry forms are due to the State Fair office by April 12, 2024. 
 
“The education division is a great way to showcase students’ work,” said State Fair 
Manager Peggy Besch. “Parents, families, and students love seeing their projects on 
display in the Arts & Education Building.” 
 
All classroom subjects are eligible, and public, private, and homeschools can enter 
projects. Schools interested but concerned about how to get entries to the fairgrounds 
should contact the fair at 605.353.7340 for assistance.  
 
The Education Department handbook and instructions on how to enter are available 
online at:https://www.sdstatefair.com/participate/competitive-exhibits/education/. Online 
entry is now available.  
  
For information about the South Dakota State Fair, contact the Fair office at 800-529-
0900, visit www.sdstatefair.com or find them on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter.  
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